
 

 

 
15 July 2022 
 
 

Dear Resident, 
 

Pedestrian crossing upgrade – Tranmere Street, Drummoyne  
 

As part of our commitment to upgrading pedestrian crossings and improving 
safety, we are pleased to advise that the pedestrian crossing on Tranmere 
Street outside of St Mark’s Catholic Primary School will be upgraded. The 
works are being funded by the Federal Road Safety Stimulus (School Zones) 
Program. 
 
These works are scheduled to commence in late July 2022, with completion 
expected by late August 2022, weather and site conditions permitting.  
 
Our contractors will advise you in writing before commencing work, including 
information about any temporary parking changes that may be required. 
 
Generally, works will be carried out between Monday to Friday from 7am to 
5pm, however, there may be instances that will require work to be 
undertaken outside of these hours.  
 
While most works will be undertaken outside of school drop-off and pick-up 
hours, a temporary pedestrian crossing and vehicle drop-off area will be in 
place to ensure safety. 
 
We are working towards improving our local streets and thank you for your 
patience and cooperation during the works. 
 
Should you require further information, please contact our Infrastructure 
Project Manager, Joseph Fiamengo, on 9911 6387. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Mayor Angelo Tsirekas 
City of Canada Bay 


